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December 19, 2020 
 

The Yorktown Central School District will offer FREE remote learning meals to all 
households of Yorktown School District . Please take note of the following: 

  

1. Order the remote meals at Remote Day Lunch Order Form 

2. Meal pick up will be at Yorktown High School, 2725 Crompond Road, Yorktown 
Heights, NY 10598 

3. Meals can be picked up between 11:00 am and 11:30 am  on Monday December 21st. 

4. Pick up area will at the opened door along the curb near the gymnasium entrance to 
the High School. 

5. Meals will be given for all the days remote learning is in session that week. 

  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please send an email to 
yorktowncafeteria@yorktown.org. 

  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnpDbMAD1KHkz-pRMWZKfRT9NJoDAbEboZdaGJfp-bH3MmoQ/viewform?gxids=7628

